



Brian Schroeder – Superintendent of Public Instruction Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022-087

TO: School District Superintendents

School Principals New CTE Educators

FROM: Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE: August 8, 2022

SUBJECT: New CTE Educator Orientation

REGISTRATION NOW OPEN FOR NEW CTE EDUCATOR ORIENTATION ON AUGUST 27, 2022

Wyoming Department of Education (WDE) recognizes the importance of informed and well-trained Career and Technical Education (CTE) educators. The WDE aims to increase the retention rates of CTE teachers and strengthen programs of study in districts. A CTE teacher is essential to the future success of Wyoming students, as well as the workforce.

This orientation is a great way to learn about:

- Professional organizations.
- Funding opportunities.
- Programs of study and concentrators.
- Available resources.
- And so much more.

Join us for the virtual CTE New Teacher Orientation from 8 a.m.-noon on August 27, 2020. Four focused professional development points will be available for this orientation. Registration is available here.

Note: Each attendee must complete their own form. The WDE can accept only one attendee per registration.

For more information, contact Ilaine Brown, CTE Education Consultant at 307-777-3549 or ilaine.brown1@wyo.gov.